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              23rd February, 2024 
 

YEAR 6 EXCURSION TO CANBERRA 
   

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year’s Year 6 Canberra excursion has been booked for Monday 9th September, 2024 to 
Wednesday 11th September, 2024 (2 nights - Week 8, Term 3). 
 

The final cost per student will be approximately $480.00. The price is dependent on the number of 
students that attend the excursion. We apologise for not having this information out sooner, as we are 
still waiting on final costing from the tour group we have booked through. The permission note below 
indicates your commitment to your child going on the Canberra excursion.  
 

The $50.00 deposit is required no later than Friday 3rd May, 2024 (Week 1 of  Term 2), with final 
payment due no later than Wednesday 28th August, 2024 (Term 3, Week 6).  NO LATE PAYMENTS 
WILL BE ACCEPTED.  
 

Parents are welcome to pay this excursion off in instalments if they wish.  There may be financial 
assistance available to some families.  Any enquiries for assistance should be made directly to 
Mrs. Coleman.  If you feel that you may have money held in credit, please contact the school office to 
confirm. 
 

Please return the note below with the $50.00 deposit for your child as soon as possible.  We are very 
excited to offer your child this wonderful opportunity to visit Canberra and learn more about Australian 
Government and our National Capital.  
 

Further details about this excursion will be sent home closer to the date. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 6 Teachers 
 

 

YEAR 6 CANBERRA EXCURSION 
Please complete and return by Friday 3rd May, 2024 

 
I give permission for my child ______________________________________ in class ____________ to attend the 
Canberra excursion from Monday 9th September, 2024 to Wednesday 11th September, 2024. 
 

I have enclosed a $50.00 deposit and understand that final payment is due by Friday 3rd May, 2024 . 
 

Parent/Carer’s  Name:  ____________________________________________       
 

Signed:  _______________________________________________                       Date:  _______________________ 
 

Narara Valley Drive 

Niagara Park 2250 
Ph. 43 283488 ; 43 283397      

   Fax. 43 291420 
Email: niagarapk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 


